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Consultation on School Funding Formula 2014-15. 
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Consultation 
 

  
Comments 

 
1 

 
Do you agree we should equalise the 
values of the prior attainment factor due 
to the change in secondary eligibility? 
   

 
Yes 

 
No 

 

 
2 

 
Do you agree that we should increase 
the proportion of funding distributed 
through the basic entitlement? 
 

 
Yes 

 
No 

 

 
3 

 
Do you think we should delete any of the 
deprivation or AEN factors we use or 
change its relative weighting? If so 
please describe in the comments box 
  

 
Yes 

 
No 

 
 

 
4 

 
If you agree with 2 do you have a 
preferred model? 
 

Model  

 
5 

 
If not what percentage of funding should 
go through the Basic Entitlement?  
 

%  

 
6 

 
We propose to further narrow the gap in 
per-pupil funding between the primary 
and secondary sectors by reducing the 
secondary lump sum and the difference 
in the basic entitlement. Do you agree 
with this approach? If not what would you 
recommend? 
 

 
Yes 

 
No 

 

 
7 

 
Should we have a single split site 
allocation? 
 

 
Yes 

 
No 

 

 
 



 
Any other comments. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
.Please return your consultation responses to: 
 

Roland Odell, 

School Funding Team, 

Alexandra House, 

10 Station Road, 

Wood Green, 

London. 

N22 7TY 

 

e-mail: roland.odell@haringey.gov.uk 

Telephone: 020 8489 3708 

 
 

as soon as possible and no later than 8th October 2013.   

 


